
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

DINNER DINNER DINNER DINNER DINNER DINNER DINNER 

Roast Turkey with 
Gravy 
Bread Stuffing 
Green Bean  
Casserole 
 
 
Alt: Salmon  
Croquettes with 
Cream Sauce 
Rice Pilaf 
Peas and Carrots 
 
 
Baker’s Choice Pie 

Corned beef with 
Braised cabbage  
Parsley potatoes 
 
 
 
 
Alt: Seared Salmon 
with a sweet bourbon 
glaze 
Wild Rice with almond 
and cranberry 
Baby carrots 
 
Mint chocolate  
shamrock parfait 

Chicken Stuffed with 
Broccoli and Cheese 
Roasted Potatoes 
Butternut Squash 
Soufflé 
 
 
Alt: Beef Liver with 
Onions and Bacon 
Scalloped Potatoes 
Broccoli Florets 
 
 
 
Bread Pudding with 
Vanilla Sauce 

Tomato Glazed  
Meatloaf with Gravy 
Macaroni and Cheese 
Stewed Tomatoes 
 
 
 
Alt: Catch of the Day 
Whipped Sweet  
Potatoes 
Buttered Lima Beans 
 
 
 
Boston Cream Pie 

Herb Crusted Pork  
Tenderloin with Gravy 
Yukon Whipped  
Potatoes 
Harvard Beets 
 
 
Alt: Manicotti with 
Marinara 
Creamed Spinach 
 
 
 
 
Carrot Cake 

Home Style  
Chicken Stew with a 
Biscuit 
Buttered Carrots 
 
 
 
Alt: Broiled Seafood 
Platter  
Rice Pilaf 
Key Largo Vegetable 
Medley 
 
 
Pecan Pie 

Sausage Scaloppini 
with Bow-Tie Pasta 
Garlic Bread 
Peas and Mushrooms 
 
 
 
Alt: Veal Marsala 
Mashed Potatoes  
Italian Vegetable 
Medley 
 
 
 
Gelatin Parfait 

SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER 

Cream of Chicken 
Soup 
Chicken Cheese 
Steak with Sauce, 
Peppers and Onions 
 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Bologna and Cheese 
Sandwich 
 
 
 
Fruited Gelatin 

Lentil Soup 
Turkey Special 
(turkey, Swiss 
cheese, coleslaw, 
1000 Island dressing, 
on rye) 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Bacon, Lettuce and  
Tomato on Toast 
 
 
 
Fresh or canned fruit 

Chicken Rice Soup 
Beef Chili served with 
a Fresh Baked Corn 
Muffin 
 
 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Chef Salad with 
Choice of Dressing 
 
 
 
Orange Cake  

Cream of Broccoli 
Soup 
Breaded Chicken  
Tenders with choice of 
dipping sauce 
 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Spinach Salad with 
Bacon, Egg and  
Onion with Warm  
Bacon Dressing 
 
Fresh or canned fruit 

Ham, Potato and  
Cabbage Soup 
Creamed Dried Beef 
over Toast 
 
 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Egg Salad Sandwich 
With Lettuce and  
Tomato 
 
 
Fresh Baked Cookies 

Cream of Tomato 
Soup 
Grilled Cheese  
Sandwich 
 
 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
 
Liverwurst and Onion 
on Rye Bread 
 
 
Chocolate Oreo  
Pudding 

Manhattan Clam 
Chowder 
Amish Casserole 
 
 
 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Roast Beef 
Sandwich with  
Lettuce and Tomato  
 
 
Apple Fritters 

 March 16 to March 22, 2025 Summit Dining Room Menu Week #2 



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

DINNER DINNER DINNER DINNER DINNER DINNER DINNER 

Roasted Top Round 
with Gravy 
Roasted Potatoes  
Buttered Corn 
 
Alt: Grilled Mahi Mahi 
with coconut Orange 
sauce 
Rice Pilaf 
Almond Green Bean 
 
 
 
Baker’s choice pie  

Beef Stuffed Pepper 
with Marinara 
Baked Potato 
Whole Baby Carrots 
 
Alt: Pulled Duck sand-
wich with Blackberry 
BBQ sauce 
Calico Beans 
Broccoli florets 
 
 
 
Carrot Cake 

Ham Steak with 
Maple Sugar Glaze 
Pineapple Stuffing 
Steamed Peas 
 
Alt: Chicken  
Parmesan with Pasta 
Sautéed Summer 
Squash 
 
 
 
 
Peanut Butter Apple  
Dessert 

Grilled BBQ Chicken 
Thigh 
Scalloped Potatoes 
Polonaise Cauliflower 
 
Alt: Butter Crumb Cod 
w/ Lemon Butter 
Sauce 
Rice Pilaf 
Broccoli Florets 
 
 
 
Key Lime Pie 

Sweet & Sour Pork 
over Steamed Rice 
Egg Roll  
 
 
Alt: Fried Shrimp  
French Fries 
Roasted Brussel 
Sprouts 
 
 
 
 
Lemon Meringue Pie 

Baked Meatloaf  
with Tomato Glaze 
Macaroni & Cheese 
Stewed Tomatoes 
 
Alt: Scallop Scampi  
over Rice Pilaf 
Garlic Parmesan 
Grilled Asparagus  
 
 
 
 
Chocolate Chip 
Brownie 

Chicken Croquettes 
with Gravy 
Mashed Potatoes 
Corn Fritters 
 
Alt: Quiche Lorraine 
topped with  
Hollandaise Sauce  
Served with Fresh 
Fruit 
 
 
 
Strawberry  
Shortcake 

SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER SUPPER 

Italian Wedding Soup 
 
Creamed Dried Beef 
over Toast  
 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Sliced Turkey & 
Cheese Sandwich 
with lettuce and  
tomato 
 
 
Fresh Melons  

Tomato soup 
 
Grilled Cheese 
Sandwich 
 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Deviled Egg Platter 
with Garden Fresh 
Vegetables 
 
 
 
Fresh baked cookies 

Cream of Cauliflower 
Soup 
 
Ham, potato and  
Cheddar Casserole 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Chef Salad with choice 
of dressing 
 
 
 
 
Ambrosia 

Garden Vegetable 
Soup 
 
Chicken Tenders with  
Dipping Sauce 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Beef Bologna 
Sandwich with lettuce 
and tomato 
 
 
 
Raspberry Bars 
 

Lentil Soup 
 
Turkey Burger on a 
Bun with lettuce,  
tomato & onion 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Cottage Cheese and 
Fruit Platter 
 
 
 
 
Tapioca pudding 

Cream of Potato Soup 
 
Beef Slider with  
Lettuce, Tomato & 
Onion with Tater Tots 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Italian Hoagie with 
 lettuce, tomato & on-
ion 
 
 
 
Fruited Gelatin 

Cream of Mush-
room Soup 
 
BBQ Pulled Pork on 
a 
Kaiser Roll 
 
 
Alt: Soup D’jour 
 
Tuna Salad Sand-
wich with lettuce 
and  
tomato 
 
 
 
Fresh Pineapple 
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